

Scrutiny Support Team
4<sup>th</sup> Floor
County Hall
Martineau Lane
Norwich
Norfolk
NR1 2DW
Tel: 01603 223814

Please ask for Jo Martin Direct Dialling Number: (01603) 223814 Email: jo.martin@norfolk.gov.uk

30 August 2013

Mr Stephen Bett
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk
Building 8, Jubilee House
Falconers Chase
Wymondham
Norfolk, NR18 OWW

Dear Stephen,

Confirmation Hearing 30 August 2013 – proposed appointment of Mr Mark Stokes to the position of Chief Executive

In accordance with Schedule 1 of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to inform you of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel's recommendation with regard to your proposed appointment of Mr Mark Stokes to the position of Chief Executive.

After questioning Mr Stokes at the Confirmation Hearing on 30 August 2013, the Panel agreed to recommend that you should proceed in appointing him as your Chief Executive

On behalf of the Panel I would like to wish Mr Stokes well in carrying out his new role.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Alec Byrne

Chairman of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel

Copied to:

Mr Mark Stokes

Mr C Harding, Head of Staff, OPCCN

Members of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel

